



Suite 300, 805 8th Avenue SW Calgary, Alberta T2P 1H7 Tel: (403) 269-5150

Eli Nasogaluak Environmental Assessment Coordinator Environmental Impact Review Board P.O. Box 2121 Inuvik, NT X0E 0T0 eirb@jointsec.nt.ca

September 11, 2012

[VIA EMAIL]

Dear Mr. Nasogaluak:

Re: Report of Archaeological Surveys - Inuvik Tukotoyaktuk Highway Borrow Sources

Please accept the following CONFIDENTIAL report of archaeological investigations conducted at seven borrow sources investigated during the 2012 geotechnical investigations program in support of the Inuvik to Tuktoyaktuk Highway Project under Archaeological Permit 2012-012.

The report is being provided for the Environmental Review Board's information during its consideration of the proposed Project. It is not to be distributed or placed on the public registry. Further questions about the use of this report or its contents should be directed to myself, or the Prince of Wales Northern Heritage Center.

Sincerely,

Erica Bonhomme

Senior Consultant, Environmental Services

KAVIK-STANTEC Inc.

erica.bonhomme@stantec.com

cc. Jim Stevens, DOT

cc. Russell Newmark, EGT

cc. Kate Peach, KAVIK-STANTEC

cc. Glen MacKay, PWNHC